
SANTA CRUZ POLICE  
DEPARTMENT 

155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 

 
 

For additional information, contact: Lieutenant Arnold Vasquez           Phone:  (831) 420-5856 
Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995, or from our Website; 

www.santacruzpolice.com .  

 MEDIA RELEASE 

DATE/TIME: April 8, 2021 10:00 a.m.  LOCATION: 100 block of Doyle Street 

TOPIC: Commercial Burglary Arrest  CASE NUMBER: 21S-02001 

  

INVOLVED SUBJECT(S) 

SUSPECT 

Name:  Gregory Richard Burros D.O.B.: 07/13/1986 Arrest:  Yes 

Charges: 459 PC-Burglary Arrest 

 

BACKGROUND 

On Wednesday, April 7, 2021, at approximately 3:00 a.m., Santa Cruz Police Department Officers 

were dispatched to the Super Silver Jewelry store in the 1300 block of Pacific Avenue for a call 

of a commercial burglary.  Responding officers discovered the front window of the business had 

been smashed and several items of jewelry had been stolen.  Officers searched the business and 

discovered the suspect had already fled the scene.  The total loss to the business is still be tallied, 

but it is estimated to be tens of thousands of dollars. 

UPDATE 

On April 7, 2021 the Santa Cruz Police Department requested the assistance of the community 

to help solve this case.  A community member quickly responded notifying police officers they 

recognized the suspect.  Patrol Officers completed further investigation into the suspect’s identity 

and confirmed the suspect as 34 year-old Gregory Richard Burros, a Santa Cruz County resident. 

On Thursday, April 8, 2021 at approximately 10:00 a.m. officers of the Santa Cruz Police 

Department’s Neighborhood Policing Team spotted a vehicle in the 100 block of Doyle Street 

believed to be associated with Burros.  NPT Officers surveilled the vehicle for a period of time, 

ultimately contacting and arresting Burros. 

Santa Cruz Police Detectives are currently looking into possible connections between Burros and 

any other burglaries in the immediate area. 

The Santa Cruz Police Department is asking anyone with information about this case to contact 

Santa Cruz Police Department Detective Trevor Kendall at (831) 420-5963 or leave information 

on the Crime Tip Line at (831) 420-5995. 
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